
NEW MILTON BOWLING CLUB  
 

Friendly v Mid Downs – 6th May 2025 
 
The first friendly of the season took place in glorious 
weather. The green was in very good order and by all 
accounts played well. 
 
Both teams had a very good match which was played in 
good spirit and enjoyed by all. 
 
New Milton won 94 shots to 62. As ever the result is not 
the most important part of the day, playing in good 
condiEons on a sound green with like minded bowlers 
will always be the winner. 
 
Mid Downs have said they were very happy with the day, 
and would very much like to return again next year. They 
would be very welcome. 
 
£15 was raised for our Club charity. 
 
Team photo below. 



 
 

 


